1110 ON THE DIAL

THE WESTERN MUSIC STATION

PACIFIC COAST BROADCASTING CO.
1401 SO. OAK KNOLL, PASADENA, CALIF. e RY. 1-6991

April 1, 1959

Dear Mr. Nittler,

I am sorry for the delay in answering your very
nice letter dated 23 March. KXLA is increasing their
pover from 10,000 watts to 50,000 starting May 15 which
has increased our mail load considerably already.

In ansver to your questions on verifing your re-
ception. Yes you were correct right down the line.
Jack Morris is the DJ from 12 midnight to 5 am. Horrible
hours isn't it! He asked me to answer your letter and
tell how pleased he is to know that he can be heard in
Colorado and to thank you for taking the time to write to
the station. We hope you will continue to listen to our
station and that we will be coming in even stronger after
May 15th.

Yours truly,

MARY A KELLEY
Station Librarian



